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The Department of Commerce conducted a one-week programme on financial awareness 

from 01 November to 8 November,2023. Students in the 1st, 2nd, and 3rd years of B.Com. 

had registered for the program. Students were formed into teams of four to six and visited 

various high schools to create awareness about the varied services of banking and financial 

services. The programme was conducted with the objective of imparting knowledge about 

banking, thereby honing their communication skills and subject knowledge. Students 

understood about various  financial services and shared their knowledge among prospective 

users of banking services. 

 

  

 

Students enacted the skit Audience for the skit Teaching banking concepts  

 

  

                       Financial Awareness Classes for school students 



 


